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 Trip Reports – ERDI and USDE Rural Technology Summit 

 

    Dr. Randy Shaver 

    Superintendent 

 

     
 

Superintendent Randy Shaver will report on the following recent trips: 

 

1. Educational Research and Development Institute (ERDI) in Nashville, TN 

 July 10-14, 2010 

 

2. US Department of Education Rural Technology Summit, July 27-28, 2010, 

 Washington, D.C. (Participants included U.S. Secretary of Education Arne 

 Duncan, Council of Chief State School Officers and a panel of nine-rural 

 district superintendents) 
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